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Newsletter 
We hope everyone has a lovely half-term break – we look forward to seeing all the children back to school 

on Monday 3rd June. 

 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Green class for a weekly attendance of 99.4% 
 

Please remember to report absences for children daily – even if we have sent them home the day before.  

Thank you. 

 

Diary dates for this term 

May 2024 

Friday 24th May – INSET Day (school closed to all pupils) 

June 2024 

Monday 3rd June – School re-opens 

Tuesday 4th June – Whole school trip to Wollaton Park 

Thursday 6th June – Special menu 

Monday 10th June – Class photos 

Monday 10th June – Friday 14th June – Y4 multiplication tables check 

Thursday 13th June – Amarillo class swimming lessons start 

Thursday 13th June – Friday 14th June – Scholastic Book Fair 

Monday 17th June - Y6 Nottingham Trent University Campus Visit 

 

July 2024 

Saturday 6th July – Summer Fair 

 

Weekly Achievers 

On Monday 3rd June 2024, we celebrate the achievements of the following children for being our half-termly 

achievers.  Rainbow class achievers will be celebrated in their classroom.   

 

Nursery & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow River Blue Rowan-Jax Amarillo Theo F Azul Holly G 

Green George H Orange Isla Rosa Lilly-May Morado Esmay 

Red Cora Yellow Ryder Verde Phoebe Rojo Isla 

 

  

http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
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Message from Mr Seeley 

Sorry this newsletter is coming out a day late, but I wanted to share with you a difficult bit of news.  Some 

of you will have been aware that Miss Tomlinson, our EYFS lead and nursery teacher, was pregnant.  

Unfortunately, Miss Tomlinson's son Arthur was born very prematurely and after a very brave fight, he sadly 

died. 

 

I met with Miss Tomlinson yesterday and passed on the staff's best wishes.  She is being well supported by 

the nursing team and with anything school can offer.  I am sure you will all join me in keeping her and her 

fiancé in your thoughts and prayers at this difficult time. 

 

Good news for the children in Nursery is that, for the rest of the summer term, Mrs Heaton will be teaching 

Tuesday to Friday to cover Miss Tomlinson's absence.  I am sure Rainbow parents will make her very 

welcome. 

 

I hope all our families have a good break ready to come back for the final half term of this academic year. 

 

Scholastic Book Fair  

There will be a Book Fair in school at the end of the day on Thursday 13th June 

and Friday 14th June.  See link for details –  

https://images.scholastic.co.uk/assets/a/2a/bd/fairs-summer-invite-uk-v2-

2252953.pdf?_gl=1*1bzldcc*_ga*MTM3MTMzNTc3MC4xNzE2MjkwOTI5*_ga_NB70H7NPT8*MTcxNjMwMjc1MS4zLjAuMTcxNj

MwMjc1MS42MC4wLjA.  

Please come in and have a look – all purchases made will help school.  Please note that we are not able to 

take cash.  Thank you. 

 

Poster competition - reminder 

Ashfield District Council have launched a poster competition to celebrate turning 50!  See information 

below for details.  This is open to all children in Years 1 – 6.  All entries should be returned to school no later 

than Friday 14th June 2024.  Please ensure your child’s name and class is on the back of the poster.  Best of 

luck! 

 

Ipay Impact – new app 

A new app has gone live this week for Ipay Impact.  See below for details on how to download it.  Please 

ensure all meals are requested no later than 10pm on Sundays as the week ahead will be locked from this 

point. 

 

https://images.scholastic.co.uk/assets/a/2a/bd/fairs-summer-invite-uk-v2-2252953.pdf?_gl=1*1bzldcc*_ga*MTM3MTMzNTc3MC4xNzE2MjkwOTI5*_ga_NB70H7NPT8*MTcxNjMwMjc1MS4zLjAuMTcxNjMwMjc1MS42MC4wLjA.
https://images.scholastic.co.uk/assets/a/2a/bd/fairs-summer-invite-uk-v2-2252953.pdf?_gl=1*1bzldcc*_ga*MTM3MTMzNTc3MC4xNzE2MjkwOTI5*_ga_NB70H7NPT8*MTcxNjMwMjc1MS4zLjAuMTcxNjMwMjc1MS42MC4wLjA.
https://images.scholastic.co.uk/assets/a/2a/bd/fairs-summer-invite-uk-v2-2252953.pdf?_gl=1*1bzldcc*_ga*MTM3MTMzNTc3MC4xNzE2MjkwOTI5*_ga_NB70H7NPT8*MTcxNjMwMjc1MS4zLjAuMTcxNjMwMjc1MS42MC4wLjA.


Lost property 

If your child has lost some uniform recently, please 

come into school to have a look through our lost 

property pile (see photo).  This is just from one week!  

Please ensure all clothes, bottles, bags, etc, are 

labelled with your child’s name on to make it easier 

to return them.   

 

Anything that has not been collected by the end of 

July will be donated to the local Sense charity shop, 

who have just opened a uniform hub on Hucknall 

High Street.  Thank you. 

 

 

Height and weight measuring for Reception/Y6 children 

A separate message has been sent out to all parent of children in Reception and Year 6 regarding the 

height and weight measurement programme, which contains all the information they have supplied to 

school.  The Healthy Families Team will be coming into school on 11th June - you will not need to do 

anything if you are happy for your child to have their height and weight checked in school.  If you do not 

want your child to be measured, please get in touch with the Healthy Families Team directly.  Thank you. 

 

PTA News 

Summer Fair Raffle 

Your child will be coming home today with 2 books of raffle tickets to try to sell. Tickets are priced at £1 per 

ticket/£5 per book of 5 tickets. Any child who manages to sell both of their books (10 tickets) will receive a 

free bonus ticket for entry! 

 

Please ensure the stubs of any tickets sold are completed with contact details. All money & ticket stubs 

should be returned to reception by Friday 5th July.  

 

We have lots of fantastic prizes on offer including entry passes to Squiggles and Oceans of Fun, Clip & 

Climb tickets, tickets to Nottinghamshire cricket at Trent Bridge, alcohol prizes, Smiggle bags, beauty 

vouchers and much more.  

 

The raffle will be drawn at our Summer Fair on Saturday 6th July! 

 

Father’s Day 

Tickets for the Father’s Day shop are available to purchase until Friday 31st May via our SumUp website - 

https://edgewoodpta.sumupstore.com 

 

Tickets are priced at £3 and £5, and the shop will take place during school hours on Friday 14th June. Please 

ensure you add your child’s name and class to the comments box when purchasing. 

 

Tesco Blue Tokens 

The Tesco Stronger Starts campaign is still live in both Tesco Extra and Tesco Express in Hucknall. Please 

vote with as many blue tokens as possible to help us to win vital funds for upgrading the playground 

markings at School.  The more tokens we get, the more money we receive!  

 

 

Thank you for your support as always. 

https://edgewoodpta.sumupstore.com/


  



 

 
  



 
  



 

 


